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Solano County Office of Education Host 
24th Annual Transition Information Fair 

 
Parents, guardians, and students are invited to attend a Transition Information Fair hosted by 
Solano County Office of Education’s Workforce Development Department. If you have a student 
enrolled in a middle school, high school, or an adult/transition program who has a disability and/or 
is in a special education program, it is time to discover the possibilities for their future. 
 
The Fair will be on Wednesday, March 20, 2019, at the Solano County Office of Education, located 
at 5100 Business Center Drive in Fairfield (near Costco) between 5:00–7:00 p.m. Attendees will 
receive valuable information about various programs and agencies in our community that can assist 
with higher education, training, employment, adult day programs, and independent living. Over  
40 agencies from Solano County and surrounding areas will have representatives available to offer 
guidance and information about their services. 
 
Solano County Superintendent of Schools Lisette Estrella-Henderson encourages parents to 
participate with their student(s) stating, “This Fair offers a one-stop approach to valuable 
information on resources, for individuals with disabilities, that can lead to a positive and 
productive life as a contributing member of their community.” 
 
To learn more about the Transitional Information Fair, please call 707-399-4830. 
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